
Notice of Public Information Centre No. 2 
Class Environmental Assessment 

Ward Street Widening 
 
 

The County of Peterborough is completing a Municipal Class Environmental Assessment (MCEA) to 
determine the need for, and to study alternatives for, the widening of Ward Street in the settlement 
area of Bridgenorth. The project is being planned as a Schedule ‘C’ Class EA in accordance with the 
MCEA.  The study area includes Ward Street (CR18) from Champlain Road to the James A. Gifford 
Causeway (CR14). 
 
The purpose of this study is to develop a 
recommended plan to provide additional capacity 
and improve traffic operations within the 
Ward Street corridor over the study horizon. The 
plan will also address active transportation 
opportunities in the community and provide space 
within the corridor for implementation of the 
Township Community Improvement Plans. 
 
You are invited to the second of two planned Public 
Information Centre (PIC) Meetings scheduled for 
the following date/time: 
 
Thursday, May 31, 2018 
Chemong Public School Auditorium 
1029 Gore Street, Bridgenorth, ON K0L 1H0 
4:00 pm to 7:00 pm 
 
The meeting will be an open house format, with display boards presenting background information, 
evaluation criteria, analysis of alternatives and preliminary designs for the Recommended Plan.  
 
At the completion of the study, an Environmental Study Report (ESR) will be prepared and placed 
on the public record for a 30-day public review period. The ESR will document the Recommended 
Plan and the EA process. 
 
For more information, to provide comments, or if you wish to be placed on the study’s mailing list, 
please contact: 
 
Chris Bradley 
Director of Public Works 
County of Peterborough 
470 Water Street 
Peterborough, ON K9H   3M3 
Tel: 705-775-2737, ext. 3102 
Email: cbradley@ptbocounty.ca 

Paul Hurley, P.Eng. 
Consultant Project Manager 
Engage Engineering Ltd. 
171 King St, Suite 120 
Peterborough, ON   K9J 2R8 
Tel: 705-755-0427, ext. 200 
Email: paul@engageeng.ca 

 


